
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

FY24 Student Fees Advisory Committee (SFAC) One-Time Request (d) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Women and Gender Resource Center (WGRC) would like to request $10,000 in one-time 
augmentation funding to the FY23 budget for expanded programming during Sexual Assault 
Awareness Month (SAAM) in April 2023. 
 
SAAM has long been a signature program for the WGRC. For 2023, the WGRC would like to 
request additional funding to expand SAAM and provide a larger community/campus partner 
resource fair, offer a film screening, provide promotional products, and enhance marketing 
initiatives through campus signage. The WGRC is also anticipating a return to being fully staffed 
with a Gender Equity Education Program Manager and this will allow us to have the personnel 
resources to expand programs that have reduced in size since the impact of COVID and staffing 
changes. 
 
SFAC Augmentation One-Time Request 

Item Amount Requested 
Sexual Assault Awareness 
Month Programming 

$10,000 

6% Admin Fee $600 
TOTAL $10,600 

 

 

 


